
Reformed Church in America
Classis of the Southwest Leadership Team 
Minutes of Leadership Team Meeting by e-mail on May 30, 2014
MEMBERS PRESENT BY e-mail: Rev. Dr. Jim Poit,  Rev. Dr. Randy Wieland, Rev. Gary Jarvis, Rev.  
Dr.  Ted Vandeberg, Rev. Susan Hetrick, Pastor Richard Caballero, and Lynn Fischer.

Rosemont Trustees request for additional funds for Rev. Foster:
The Rosemont BOT unanimously approved a request for an additional $1500. a month from classis. The 
funds would be used to cover the cost of Medical and Dental insurance, Annuity payments, and Life 
Insurance premiums for the Foster.
Recommendation:  The classis treasurer be authorized to disperse $1500.00 for the months; June, July and
August 2014.  

The recommendation was approved by e-mail vote and considered part of the Property Reconciliation 
2014/25

 

Respectfully submitted 

Lynn Fischer, Stated Clerk
Classis of the Southwest, RCA


